
N E W S L E T TE R  
B u i l d i n g  B r i g ht e r  Fu t u r e s  

Thursday 9th May 2024  
 
Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s),  

Our students have shown great dedication, maturity and focus this week as they  
continue to sit their Summer examinations. As well as our revision and well-being support for students  
during this demanding time, Year 11 students can also enjoy a free grab and go breakfast throughout the 
examination period, to help fuel them for a successful day. We are pleased that so many students are  
making the most of this. Next week, students will sit exams in English Literature, French, History, Maths and 
Chemistry —to name but a few, and I would like to wish everyone the very best of luck.   

This week, our Year 7 Tutor Showcase Evening and Year 12 Virtual Tutor Evening allowed us to celebrate and 
support our community. Each event allows us to share progress, success and targets to help our young  
people reach their full potential. Thank you to everyone who joined us.  

We have received an update from our uniform suppliers that our new formal knee length day shorts have now been delivered and 
will be available for families to purchase from this weekend, should they wish to. Introduced as a direct result of parent, carer and 
student feedback and to ensure we continue our inclusive approach to our uniform policy, the new formal day short from our 
nominated supplier can be worn during hot weather in the May– July term, or at other times of the year at the school’s discretion, 
when temperatures exceed 25 °C. We hope that this will allow our community some flexibility to adapt to increasing  
temperatures sensibly, ensuring they still remain comfortable and cool, as well as smart and focused during the summer months.  

In this newsletter, we shine a spotlight on our Maths department and their hard work to ensure our students not only engage 
with, but thoroughly enjoy and are enthused by the subject. I hope you enjoy reading about our students recent successes and 
our department’s dedication to providing exceptional experiences for all.  

Best wishes, Lisa Hickman — Headteacher  

#143 

Congratulations to Lyla, Sophie and Amber in Year 9 who have now been awarded 1st, 2nd and 3rd place in the Art Bytes  
competition! Students, staff, parents, carers and the wider community were encouraged to vote for their favourite before voting 
closed on Tuesday 30th April. All three students produced impressive submissions and should be very proud of their achievement.  

                                        A celebration for these students will take place next month. We would like to  
                                       congratulate everyone involved and thank our community for their support.  

                            S t u d e n t s  F i r s t  I  I t ’ s  A b o u t  L e a r n i n g  I  N o  B a r r i e r s  

Our ‘Art Bytes ’ Winners! 



In the pursuit of academic excellence, it's crucial to reach 
for the stars and set our sights on the highest goals  
possible. This week, The Hinckley School and Sixth Form 
welcomed Luke from Oxford University Outreach to  
engage with our Year 10 Aspiration Group and Year 12 
students who are aiming for the pinnacle of academic 
achievement. 
 

The session was more than just a talk; it was an 
opportunity for our students to expand their horizons, 
challenge themselves, and consider the remarkable  
possibilities that lie ahead. Luke, with his wealth of  
experience and knowledge, ignited ambition in our  
students, encouraging them to aspire towards the highest 
grades and to contemplate the journey towards Oxbridge 
universities. For our Year 10 students, this encounter was 
an initial inspiration, illuminating the path towards their 
future aspirations. Luke's insights shed light on the  
significance of laying strong foundations early on,  
emphasizing the importance of dedication, perseverance, 
and a hunger for knowledge. 
 

Similarly, for our Year 12 students who are already on the 
pathway towards academic excellence, Luke's visit served 
as a reaffirmation of their potential. His guidance provided 
invaluable insights into the meticulous preparation  
required for Oxbridge applications, urging them to  
harness their intellect and passion to stand out in a  
competitive landscape, as well as sampling an Oxford  
seminar. 

At The Hinckley School and Sixth Form, it is our mission to foster an 
environment where every student feels empowered to dream big 
and strive for greatness. Luke's visit not only enriched our students' 
academic journey, but also instilled within them a sense of belief in 
their own capabilities. 
 

Now, more than ever, our students are poised to embrace the  
challenges that lie ahead, armed with the knowledge that they have 
the support and guidance needed to reach for the stars. The seeds 
of aspiration planted during Luke's visit will undoubtedly develop 
into a future where our students will no doubt excel beyond  
measure. 
 

We will continue to support both groups of students as they move 
through Year 11 and 13 with additional activities, visits and  
personalised careers guidance, as well as outstanding teaching and 
learning.  
 
- Mr Boast, Sixth 
Form Year Leader 
and Careers Lead 

University of Oxford Outreach  

Mud Run for Cancer Research- Good Luck!  

We would like to wish students Isobel, Imogen, Sienna and Mila the very best of 
luck for their Mud Run at the weekend, in aid of Cancer Research. We can’t wait to 
see lots of photos and to celebrate the amazing amount you raise for charity.  
Good luck! 
 

-  The Bridge Team, on behalf of everyone at The Hinckley School  



Congratulations to all students in Year 7 
and 8 who took part in the UK Maths  
Challenge recently and received their  
certificates this week. Students were 
awarded either a participation, bronze, 
silver or gold certificate, based on their 
results.  

Ms O’Neill would like to share special 
recognition for Brayden in Year 7, 
“Brayden achieved the top score out of all 
our Year 7 and 8 pupils and also qualified 
for the next round of the competition, the 
Junior Kangaroo follow on round.”  

As well as a certificate, Brayden also  
received an accompanying letter inviting 
him to participate in the next round. This 
is an extremely impressive achievement 
and we can’t wait to cheer him on at the 
next stage!  

Well done to everyone who took part.  

Awarding our UK Maths Challenge Certificates  

Looking Ahead to National Numeracy Day  

         This week, we have begun our celebrations for  
Numeracy Day which is celebrated nationally later this 
month.  

Over the course of this week and next, students in Year 7
-11 will enjoy special assemblies led by Mr Hall, which 
explore the impact mathematics has had on history,  
including code breaking and putting man on the moon, 
see students and staff put their knowledge to the test in 
a competitive maths challenge using only three numbers 
and allow Mr Hall to show off his impressive party trick 
by recalling pi!    

The assembly showed that numeracy is not only fun, but 
a powerful and vital tool in shaping the world around us. 
Mr Hall said, “Good numeracy is so important to us as 
individuals, as it is the bedrock of everything  
mathematical. It literally occurs every day of our lives. 
Everything from managing our income and expenditure 
to calculating the answer to equations in our  
employment is underpinned by our ability to use  
numbers correctly and efficiently. Without this skill, we 
run the risk of losing objective reasoning and logic and 
this can be costly as we enter life after education." 

We look forward to sharing details from our Year 7  
assembly next week, as well as our numeracy focused 
lessons in The Bridge, which Mr Hall has shared will have 
an intriguing Minions vs Dinosaurs theme!  

 



DofE - Bronze Navigational Training  

Amy Fennell, our Duke of Edinburgh’s Award Co-Ordinator has praised the Bronze Award group for their effort during their  
navigational training on Tuesday. She said, “The Bronze group went for a lovely sunny walk to Burbage Common during our  
Tuesday training session to brush up on their map reading and compass skills ready for their expedition in couple a weeks. Well 
done all!”  

Students are now being encouraged to enrol for the start of the next Bronze and Silver Award Programme and to start their 
DofE adventure! More information about each group can be found on the posters at the bottom of this page.  

         If you have any questions about DofE please email:  
          afennell@thehinckleyschool.co.uk  

mailto:afennell@thehinckleyschool.co.uk


We are delighted to share our new Enrichment Calendar for the first part of the Summer Term. Providing another opportunity for 

our students to enjoy participating in extra curricular activities, creating life long memories, making new friends and learning new 

skills. Please familiarise yourself with the new opportunities on the next two pages.  

Scroll to the next page to see our new lunchtime enrichment calendar 

Spring Enrichment Calendar  



Enrichment Continued- After School  

Safeguarding & Well-Being May Newsletter  
The latest newsletter from our Safeguarding Team can be found on our website here. It 

contains important information about local services and notices shared with us thanks to 

our partnership with Hinckley and Bosworth Borough Council.  If you have any questions 

please contact the team using the email addresses provided on page 1.  


